Sent: 22 November 2014 11:39
To: Planning

Cc: gordon macqueen
Subject: 46 Camden High St, NW1 0JH : Application ref: 2014/5857/P

For the attention of Alex McDougall.

Dear Alex,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We do not object to this application. In fact we welcome the more traditional handling of the
Barber's Shop and office elevations with the corbelling and neat fascias. We feel that the

proposed designs really enhance this important corner site.

We must presume that the outline plan of the A1 unit lacks the detail of fittings for basins,
cupboards and loos. Otherwise, the use would not be tenable!

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



